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AGENDA 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 
7:00 PM 

Virtual Meeting 
 

Here are the meeting details for residents to participate in this meeting. 
 

Please click the link below to join the virtual Community Preservation Committee Meeting:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83946212726 

For audio only, call the number below and enter the Meeting ID on your telephone keypad: 
Call in Number: 978-639-3366 or 470-250-9358 

Meeting ID: 839 4621 2726 
 

 Election of Officers (Chair and Vice Chair) 
 

 Preliminary Review of Applications Submitted for May 2021 Annual Town Meeting and Public 
Hearing Schedule 

o Bruce Freeman Rail Trail Final Design and Construction Support  
o Frank Feeley Fields Improvements  
o Heritage Park Sign 
o Historic Preservation Plan 
o Housing Production Plan 
o Housing Trust Allocation 
o Regional Housing Services Office (RHSO) Membership Fee  
o SMILE Playground Surface Improvements 

 

 Discussion regarding Schedule for Review of Funding Request Applications for the 2021 Annual 
Town Meeting. Future Meeting Dates as Follows: 

 

o First Review: October 21, 2020 
o Second Review: November 10, 2020 
o Public Hearings: November 24, 2020 and December 2, 2020 
o Final Decisions on Applications: December 16, 2020 and January 6, 2021 
o Finalize Warrant and Annual Report: January 20, 2021 
o January 27, 2021 (If Necessary) 

 

 Discussion of Community Preservation Act Grant Agreements 
 

 Review of Financial Projections for FY 2022 
 

 Approval of Meeting Minutes: August 5, 2020 
 

 Administrative Report 
 
These agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair which may be discussed at the meeting. Not all 
items listed may in fact be discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent 
permitted by law. 
 
If you have questions, please call Adam Duchesneau, Director of Planning & Community Development, at  
978-639-3387, or email the Community Preservation Committee at cpc@sudbury.ma.us 


